
 

    
   

Our Ref: RHA.SHT/headlice 
 
15 November 2023 
 

Dear Families  

Head Lice 
 
 

There has recently been a case of head lice in the school. Please check your child’s hair frequently 
and report to us if there are any problems.  
 
The symptoms include excessive itching and tiny eggs. Thorough shampooing with head lice 
treatment and combing will remove the lice from the hair.  
 
If you have any questions, please email me on r.harrigan@stowhigh.com  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Miss R Harrigan 
Head of Year 7 
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